
July 2021 Newsletter

Updated Hours!

Attention Patrons and Community Members!
The Library will be resuming normal operating hours beginning in July!

That means we will be open the following days and times!

Tuesday: 2:30pm - 5:30pm
Wednesday: 10am - 2pm

Thursday: 5pm - 7pm (April through November)
Saturday: 10am - 1pm

Sunday: 1pm -4pm

Volunteers are still needed, if you would like to volunteer please email us at
rupertkittaylibrary@gmail.com or call (802) 394-2444.

Congratulations Scholarship Recipients!

The R.K. Kittay Library would
like to congratulate its 2021
Senior Scholarship Awardee

Gwen Hunt on her
commitment to community,

education and literacy!
&

Congratulations to
the 6th Grade

​ "Outstanding in Reading"
Awardees Brady McNulty and

John Weston Graf!

https://www.rupertkittaylibrary.org/books-media1


New Books at the Library!

We've got some fun new titles in just
for you! Visit our website for reviews
on the new titles along with other
recommended readings.

Want something we don't have? Just
ask! We'll be happy to track down
your favorite book or author!

Reserve a Book/DVD

View Catalog of Holdings

2021 Summer Reading Program

It's not too late!
The R.K. Kittay Library will be hosting it's 2021 Summer Reading Program this

July! Get ready for an action packed program filled with reading, games, crafts,
performances

and so much more!

Confirmed guests include:
Alexandra Langstaff of Hullabaloo

Tyler Brown, Vermont Game Warden
Jean Ceglowski, Doctor of Veterinary Medicine

https://www.rupertkittaylibrary.org/books-media
mailto:rupertkittaylibrary@gmail.com
https://17321.rmwebopac.com/


To register please email the R.K. Kittay Library at rupertkittaylibrary@gmail.com
or call (802) 394-2444 for a copy of the form.
If you have any questions please reach out!

Golf Tournament
Success!

Thank you to all who participated in
the R.K. Kittay Library's 16th Annual
Golf Tournament at Lake St.
Catherine Country Club! We had an
absolutely beautiful day filled with
sunshine, delicious food, prizes and
most importantly golf!

A special thank you to our hole
sponsors:

J. Czahor Construction, LLC
Hectic Electric, Inc.
Tim Fisher Excavating
Authentic Designs, Inc.
Finn & Stone, Inc.
Davenport Excavation, LLC
Matthews Automotive, LLC
JW Lourie Trucking
Salem Hardware & Supply Co.
Garry Gray
The Vermont Country Store
Mach's Market
Kevin Keyes Construction
Rupert Valley Holsteins
RMS Plumbing & Heating

The R.K. Kittay Library is looking
for a few extra volunteers to help
out once a month (or more if you
want) as we begin to re-open to
our normal schedule.

Volunteers will be responsible for
opening the doors and checking
out books to our patrons. It's a fun
and stress free opportunity for
anyone looking to build upon some
community service, ways to meet
people in your community, or just
looking for a quiet place to be for a
few hours.
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Time slots available are:
Sunday: 1pm - 4pm
Tuesday: 2:30pm - 5:30pm
Wednesday: 10am-2pm
Thursday: 5pm - 7pm
Saturday: 10am - 1pm

If you're interested please email
the library at
rupertkittaylibrary@gmail.com or
call (802) 394-2444!

Chromebooks and Kindles
​Available for Checkout!

Thank you to Vermont Community Foundation for selecting the
R.K. Kittay Library as a grant recipient for the Technology Grant

allowing the library to purchase Chromebooks and Kindles for loan at
the library!

COVID-19 VACCINE UPDATE
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Please visit Vermont Forward
Plan for more information on

COVID-19 Guidelines and
Requirements.

Vaccines are available for all
Vermonters aged 12+!

Calling All Artists!

The R.K. Kittay Library is looking for new artists
and/or past artists with new work that would like to

display their pieces in our building.
If interested please email

rupertkittaylibrary@gmail.com
or call (802) 394-2444.

Passes Available!

Hildene - Free Admission for one adult and two children
The Clark Museum - Free pass for one adult
Vermont History Museum - Free Family Pass
Vermont State Park - Family Pass, up to eight people in one vehicle
Vermont State Historical Sites - Family Pass, up to eight people in one
vehicle

*Please check with each institution prior to visiting for any COVID-19
related restrictions.

*Passes are available on a first come first serve basis.

*Passes are due back to the Library at the end of the day, on the same day
they are checked out, or a fine may be incurred.

Support the R.K. Kittay Library
The Library depends on your financial support to provide new and current items
(books, movies, audio books) for the library. Your donation helps the library offer
free children and community programing and keeps the library going. Thank you

for your donation!

https://www.vermont.gov/vermont-forward


Donate via Paypal

Or to donate via mail PO Box 53 West Rupert, Vermont 05776

// CONNECT WITH US //

 ​  ​

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_donations&business=kittaylibrary@gmail.com&item_name=R.K. Kittay LibraryRupert, Vermont%C2%A4cy_code=USD
https://www.facebook.com/rkkittaylibrary/
http://instagram.com/rkkittaylibrary

